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16.1.25 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
It’s been a fantastic, settled start to the school year. The children’s behaviour and 
attitude to their learning continue to impress staff and visitors to the school. 
Let’s keep it up! 
 
Spring Termly Letters 
Termly letters will be available on the school website on 16.1.25 so please read your 
child’s letter carefully and talk to them about their learning. 
If you have a speciality in any of the areas being taught (and not just in your child’s year 
group) and would like to share this in some way, please contact the school office and 
make an appointment to speak to the relevant class teacher. We appreciate 
opportunities to enrich our pupils' learning. 
 
‘You Say We Do’ Meeting for Parents and Carers - 30th January 2025, 2.30-3.30pm. 
 
Please join us for an information-sharing session from school to parents and carers. 
Parent and carer input is warmly appreciated and forms an essential part of our school's 
development. 
Some agenda items included will be: 

1.​ Safeguarding updates include filming and photography by parents and parents’ 
and carers’ safeguarding responsibilities in and out of school. 

2.​ Communication for parents and carers - Class Dojo 
If you have an agenda item to add in advance, please email 
fiona.owen@kingdavid.bham.sch.uk or see your parent class representative. 
An update with outcomes on a newsletter following the meeting will be available on our 
website. 
 
Term Dates 2025-26 
Available online from next Wednesday 22nd January. 
 
Lunchtime Interventions 
As part of our continuing drive to improve academic outcomes for all pupils, we have 
introduced lunchtime interventions where pupils need extra support. This can include 
children of any ability and it may be continuous or a one-off session. Intervention groups 
run from 12-12.30, once or twice a week, depending on their year group. They will be 
working with a teaching assistant, either 1:1 or within a small group of children under the 
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direction of their class teacher. If you have any questions, please see your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
Mrs Owen 
Acting Headteacher 
 


